
REQUESTS FOR PROPOSALS 
2021-126 

 
The Salish Behavioral Health Organization  

for 
2021 Substance Abuse Block Grant Services 

 
Mandatory Grant Proposers Conference  

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 from 2:00pm – 4:00 pm 
via Zoom Webinar 

 
Grant Proposals Due 

Thursday, August 5, 2020 at 3:00PM 
 

The Salish Behavioral Health Organization is requesting proposals for the provision of Substance 

Abuse Block Grant services. SBH-ASO intends to contract with SBH-ASO’s credentialed 

providers with the 3-county region serving Non-Medicaid individuals in Clallam, Jefferson, and 

Kitsap Counties. Proposals will only be accepted from agencies that are currently credentialed 

with the SBH-ASO as a provider of outpatient substance use disorder services or support 

services. Proposals must meet guidelines set by SBH-ASO and identified priorities. 

 

 

Complete RFP information can be found online at 

https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or gsmcneill@co.kitsap.wa.us 
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